
March 24, 2018 Newsletter  
 

Notes from the Office of the President 

From The Office of the President to my fellow Bassmasters . 3 Tournaments 
are on the books now.  Palestine was a very tough post cold front day and Ron 
was the only angler able to catch a limit however Ryan noticed a bridge close 
by and catches an 8.32 lb bass to go along with his other 2 keepers and takes 
the win.  Lake Tyler was up next and fishing was little better with the top 7 an-
glers catching a 5 fish limit except Peter who had only 3 with a 7.89 big bass and he takes the victory.  Re-
member put the right bait in the right place and you'll get bit every time. 
Hope to see you at the next tournament JD later 
 

Up Next:  
2 day Club Tournament at Bob Sandlin on April 7/8 at public ramp at dam First cast 6:45 and last cast  
3:30pm on day 1 and 2:00 pm on day 2.  We will only count your best day, so remember if you catch a big 
bass day 1, but day 2 weight was bigger, then you will have to make a decision. 
 

Membership:  
We already have 29 members for 2018 and 7 TBF Federation members.   
Treasury:  
Our current treasury balance is $765.52 
 
TBF Federation: 
The TBF State Qualifier at Conroe will be April 14,15.  Entry fee for boater is 
$150 and co-Angler is $75.  We need the entry form filled out and turned in to 
me by April 7.  I have reserved a cabin already at 
Thousand Trails that will sleep at least 4.  The Na-
tional Semi-Final in South Texas at Conroein June-
which we have 2 spots guaranteed 
 
Kids Tourney: 
The 12th Annual DFW Bassmasters Kids Tourney 
will be at Joe Pool on May 19 so get the kids ready! 
 
Big Bass of the year 2018: Ryan Caines 8.32 lbs 


